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Dear Executive Director Deroueii: 

The Division of Water has recently received iiuinerous letters from residents of the Hillridge 
subdivision in Louisville. Tlie letters voice opposition to the proposal to increase the 
subdivision's sewer rate and to levy a surcharge. Additionally, many of these same letters raise 
serious complaints about the quality of service that Hillridge Facilities lias provided over the 
years with regards to tlie subdivision's wastewater treatinelit plaiit. Before tlie Coiriinissioii 
renders a decisioii on Hillridge's petition, the Division of Water would like to iiialte tlie 
Coiiiinissioii aware of the compliance history at the wastewater treatment plant. 

Sitice 2003, the Division of Water has recorded 92 iricicleiits of iioiiconipliance at the plant. 
In tlie last few years, representatives of tlie Division of Water and tlie Division of Eliforcement 
liave held tallts with tlie owiiers of the facility in an effort to bring the wastewater plant into 
compliance. Some of these discussions liave involved representatives of MSD whicli, as you 
may be aware, is williiig to make a coiinectioii to the Hillridge wastewater system. After all, 
package plants such as this ai-e meant to be temporary until a municipal systeiii is available for a 
connection. It is our understanding that MSD will be able to make the coiiiiectioii very soon. 

Despite the Cabinet's efforts, Hillridge lias not resolved its operational problems. Because 
of the problems at the facility, it was recently placed on tlie State's sewer sanction list which 
prohibits Hillridge froiii allowing any new sewer line exteiisions to its existing sewer lines. 

Siiice tlie wastewater treatment plant continues to violate statutes and regulations governing 
tlie discliarge of wastewater to tlie waters of tlie Coininoiiwealth, the Cabinet lias recently filed 
a i l  adininiskative complaint against Hillridge Facilities. In 
Cabinet is seeking aii order requiring Hillridge to implement 
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addition to civil penalties, the 
remedial iiieasures necessary to 

An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D 



bring the facility into coiiipliaiice with state statutes and  regulations. Failure to coiiiply with 
tliose measures woultl expose Hillridge to more severe sanctions in Fraiiltliii Circuit Coui t. 

Wc appicciate your tiiiic and consitlcratioii of this mattci. I f  yoti havc any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to coiitact iiic. 

Division of Water 
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